
Farewell Good Friend
It is with mixed emotions that we announce the retirement of
Rick Poirier, Director of Support Services.  Rick has been an
integral part of the Mayflower Council and the Boy Scouts of
America for 38 years. He is an Eagle Scout, NESA Outstanding
Eagle Scout, Vigil Honor member of the Order of the Arrow and
past  recipient  of  the  Founder’s  Award  among  many  other
achievements and accolades.

Rick started his career with the BSA in 1982 as a District
Executive in the Narragansett Council in Rhode Island. In 1986
he joined the legacy Old Colony Council as where he served in
many  positions  including:  Senior  District  Executive,  Field
Director,  Camp  Squanto  Camp  Director,  Assistant  Scout
Executive and staff advisor to various council, regional and
section committees over the past 35 years. In 2017 he was
named  the  Director  of  Support  Services  for  the  Mayflower
Council overseeing the council’s camping operations and summer
camp programs.

Rick has been a staple of the Scouting program for nearly four
decades and his knowledge, skill, and passion for Scouting
will be greatly missed! On behalf of the council executive
board, staff, volunteers and Scouts of the Mayflower Council
we wish Rick the best.

Please  join  us  in  wishing  Rick  well  as  he  retires  from
professional  service  on  December  1  by  submitting  a
congratulatory letter to be put into a memory book for him as
he opens a new chapter in his life. Letters may be emailed to
farewell@mayflowerbsa.org or mailed to Mayflower Council, BSA
83 Cedar Street, Milford, MA 01757. Kindly submit by November
25.
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